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INT. OR EXT. TBD
FEMALE HOST #1
Hi and welcome to First Baptist
Church at the Mall. We're excited
you've chosen to be here this
morning. Pastor Jay has a great
message planned and our team is
ready to lead you in worship. As
you walked in, you were handed a
Connection Guide with all the
latest information.
If you're new here, Pastor Jay
would love to meet you after the
service. Go under the baptistry to
your left and follow the signs to
the Guest Reception Room. He would
love to spend a few minutes getting
to know you.
Be sure to fill out the My
Connections card
(Show the My Connections
Card on Screen)
found in your Connection Guide and
place it in the Offering plate.
This will help us get to you know
you better.
Actually, everyone should have the
My Connections Card handy. Pastor
Jay will refer to it at the end of
his message.
Not really sure what to do after
worship? Stop by the Guest Services
Desk just outside the Worship
Center on Main Street.
(Insert B-Roll of the
Guest Services Desk)
They'll answer your questions and
help you find the perfect Connect
Group.
What's a Connect Group? Connect
(MORE)
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FEMALE HOST #1 (CONT'D)
Groups are the center of our
ministry universe.
(Insert B-Roll)
They're where you'll build the best
relationships and help this large
church feel small. You want to make
sure you're a member of one.
We know you might have an issue
that only prayer can solve. That's
why we have Healing Prayer Teams
who will pray for your Emotional,
Spiritual, Marital, Relational, or
Physical healing. Our Teams are
ready to spend time with you in
focused prayer. At the end of the
service just come to the front of
the Worship Center to your right
underneath the cross. Someone will
meet you and take you to the chapel
for prayer.
Are you looking for more
information about a specific
ministry or event? Our Information
Desk is ready with the answers. You
can also check out
(Insert B-Roll of
Website)
churchatthemall.com where you can
watch Pastor Jay's messages, find
out about all our ministries, and
most importantly, you can find out
how you can Connect to God, Growth,
and Ministry by clicking Next
Steps.
We're so glad you're here. Thanks
for joining us at Church at the
Mall.
FADE OUT

